23. REPORT ON DRAFT OUT OF SCHOOL PROGRAMME POLICY RR 10626

Officer responsible Author
Community Relations Manager Louise Birkett, Out of School Programme
Strategy Co-ordinator

Corporate Plan Output: Board Member Support

Board memberswill recall that the Board made a submission on the Draft Out of School
Programme Policy. Derek McCullough and Linda Rutland prepared this submission on
behalf of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board. The need for an Out of School
Programme Policy was identified by Councillors, Community Board members, Council
staff and community groups involved in out of school programmes. After wide
consultation, feedback on the draft policy, including this submission from the
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board has been collated and included in the background
report, which is the subject of the clause which follows. The submission is pttached]

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairman’s
Recommendation:  That the information be received.



